
Monthly Stonecreek Men’s Club Board Meeting 

December 8, 2021 

 

In Attendance: Mike Colbert, George Hazlett, Jeff Rasmussen, Bill Fay,  

                         Steve Laven, Al Kulvinskas, Ken Harder 

Mike called the meeting to order at 2:00. 

Mike updated the board on Jere Detwiler’s health status. Jere continues to rehab 

from West Nile Virus and heart procedure. 

Ken gave his membership report and said we had 87 members renew as of 11/30. 

That is about 50% of our membership from last year. 

George will be doing the scoreboards for the President’s Cup Tournament. 

Jeff gave his treasurer’s report, we have $8,808.96 in the bank with $2,275.97 in 

outstanding checks leaving us with $6532.99 book balance. George said he sent 

out checks to members whose checks had not been handed out. 

Bill handed out windbreaker jacket to Rich Taliaferro last year’s Green Jacket 

Points Champion and to other past winners who paid for them. 

Mike thanked the board members for their work. 

Mike adjourned the meeting at 2:25. 

Submitted by Steve Laven 

December 27, 2021 


